
Madam/Sir,

The date of draw of lots for Admission in Class -I scheduled on 23rd April, 2021 has been
postponed due to unprecedented rise in COVID-19 cases in the country.

The revised date for draw of lots for Class - I admissions will be communicated, Please
keep checking your email for further communication.

Thanks & Regards,
Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangthan
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